
Чтв, 12 Апр 2018 15:36    Re: call 

От: Joe Taylor <joe@princeton.edu> 

Кому: Александр Зайцев<alex.zaitsev1940@mail.ru> 

 

Hi Alex, 

 

I would like to send warm greetings and my very best 

wishes to everyone attending the Всероссийская УКВ 

конференция  радиолюбителей 2018! The program 

looks extremely interesting; I am sure you will have a 

superb conference. 

 

I have attached an image of my QSL card;  

perhaps you can share it with others at the meeting. 

 

-- 73, Joe Taylor, K1JT  
 

 


